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Kia ora , 
 
Request for Information under the Local Government and Official Information 
and Meetings Act 1987 (the Act) (the LGOIMA) 
 
Thank you for your email of 9 May 2023 requesting the following information: 
 
1. Does your Council have a childcare allowance policy that is informed by the 

draft clauses recommended by Local Government New Zealand? If so, could 
you provide us with the relevant policy document? 

 
The Council does not currently have provision for payment of a childcare allowance. 
 
2. Does your Council have a standalone policy on parental leave and does it 

include the draft clauses recommended by Local Government New Zealand? 
If so, could you provide us with the relevant policy document? 

 
The Council does not currently have a stand-alone parental leave policy. Provisions 
for parental leave follow in accordance with current legislative requirements and 
parental leave is referred to in the Council’s overarching Corporate Leave Policy. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Dianne Andrew 
Organisational Development Manager  
Te Kaihautū mo te Hunga Mahi 
 
 




